
 
 
I would like to protest strongly about the parallel imports 
of books. 
 
I can see that if this happens Australian books will be 
restricted, and the access that our children have to books 
which define our own country will be withdrawn. 
 
Please do not let this happen. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Moya Simons 
Australian author 
 
9 April 2009 


